
 
 

GRAD PHOTO SESSION 

FEBRUARY 19-21, 2019 

DESIGN THINKING SPACE  

2ND FLOOR 

A.W. BUILDING 
 

All appointments are booked online  
at: Lifetouch.ca/northernalberta  
 

Questions? Email: studentlife@concordia.ab.ca 

 INSIDE THIS EDITION: 
 

 CSA Elections 

 Free Tax Info Session on Campus 

 Survey– First Year Students 

 Design a CUE Ring Contest 

 Volunteer at a Local Senior Lodge 

 Be an RA 

 CSA Health & Dental Information 

 Peer Support Counseling 

 Polish Academic Dress & Customs 

 E–Liability with Dave Matson 

 Valentines Day Celebration  

 Flip the Script 

 Brazilian Portuguese Course 

 Kalyna Voice Auditions 

 My Account-Library 

 Part Time Job on Campus 
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Monday - Macaroni & Cheese with Cauliflower au Gratin( Vegetarian) 

Tuesday - Beef & Broccoli Stir Fry with Chow Mein Noodles 

Wednesday - Perogies with Garlic Butter, Sour Cream, w/wo Bacon Bits & Vegetables ( 

Thursday- Butter Chicken with Basmati Rice, Peas, and Carrots (Halal, Gluten Free) 

Friday - Mexican Beef Bowl (Gluten Free) 

 

 

THIS WEEK IN FITNESS 

12:10-12:50PM 

ATHLETICS CENTRE GYM 
 

Feb.11- Crossfit with Stacey 

Feb.13- Yoga with Jess 

Feb.15-  Drop in Intramurals 

FREE PSYCH ASSESSMENT  
 

We are currently seeking volunteers                      

to be involved in a psychological                          

assessment this winter and in the spring.               

 This assessment is part of a graduate                 

student practicum (PSY 637).   

As this is a practicum course, there is no charge    

for the psychological assessment. Concordia staff,     

students and family members are eligible to       

participate in the assessment. The assessment will 

involve approximately 4 hours of your time.  

 If interested, contact  Dr. Jamie Dyce at  

jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca.   

Your participation is appreciated. 

http://lifetouch.ca/northernalberta
mailto:studentlife@concordia.ab.ca
mailto:jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca


 
 



 
 



 
 CUSC 2019 SURVEY OF FIRST YEAR STUDENTS  

 
WHAT: The CUSC Survey is being conducted at more than      
30 Canadian universities to help us learn more about our      
students and their experiences at university. 
 
WHO:  All Concordia undergraduate students in the first year 
of university will get a link to the survey sent to their Concordia 
email account.  
 
WHEN: Survey opened on January 24, 2019 and closes on February 17, 2019 
 
WHY: By completing this survey, you are making a substantial contribution to future 
research that identifies changes and patterns in the experience of undergraduate 
students from Canadian universities. 
 
When you have completed the questionnaire, you will automatically be entered into 
a draw to win one of five $25 gift cards. 
 
For more information or any concerns contact: surveyadmin@concordia.ab.ca 

 

mailto:surveyadmin@concordia.ab.ca


 
 

STUDENT VOLUNTEERS WANTED 
 

Virginia Park Seniors lodge, located just three blocks from Concordia is  
seeking energetic student volunteers who would like to engage our seniors 
in a variety of activities. 
 
The programs vary from afternoon socials (such as birthday parties or music 
events) to evening get-togethers (such as Pub Night, Bingo or Games 
nights). 
 
The Greater Edmonton Foundation (GEF) is a non-profit organization that 
serves seniors.  
 
Their volunteer program offers a range of experiences including organizing,       
coordinating and initiating a variety of activities with as few as two or three 
hours per week. Spending time with seniors offers students a variety of  
personal growth opportunities including a sense of purpose, learning some-
thing new, helping others and connecting with a vital part of the community.  
 
For more information or to volunteer contact:  
Sauda Kankindi,   
Recreation Coordinator 
Email: SKankindi@gef.org  
Phone: 780-479-2403  
Address: 11033 - 76 Street NW| Edmonton, AB T5B 4T2 

Volunteering is a work of HEART! 

mailto:SKankindi@gef.org


 
 



 
 

PEER SUPPORT WILL BE 

CLOSED FEB. 18-22,  

(READING WEEK) 

 

NORMAL HOURS  

WILL  RESUME  

MONDAY, FEB 25TH 
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Free Brazilian Portuguese Course 

This course will be taught by an Exchange student from 

Brazil and will run from Feb. 14 to Apr. 25 (every Thurs-

day from 4.00-5.30 pm in HA342).  

The course is open for registration and will remain open 

through the semester, so students/staff/faculty can join 

at any time. It is free and non-credit. 



 
 



 
 

https://concordia.ab.ca/library/borrow/my-account/ 

https://concordia.ab.ca/library/borrow/my-account/


 
 


